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Comments: Please maintain protections for the Tongass and Chugach National Forests

 

Dear Secretary Sonny Perdue,

 

Dear Mr. Secretary,

 

I strongly urge you to reconsider rolling back the protections of the Roadleass Act. I truly believe this will

ultimately be a disaster for for the Tongass region. It doesn't make sense that roads are really required in this

area to promote economic development.

 

Thank you,

 

Vito Bica

 

Sincerely,

 

Vito Bica

 

Poway, CA 92064

 

[Position]


